Request to halt landing move under review

The highest court in the Balearic Islands, the TSJB (for Tribunal Superior de Justicia de les llles
Balears), will today begin review of the Formentera Council's administrative appeal against the
project to relocate the Formentera ferry landing in the Eivissa port. The court has given the
Balearic port authority until June 6 to present observations regarding the Council's request for a
“cautionary suspension” of the plans to relocate the landing.

May 18 last, the Council issued the request —an appeal to defend the rights of Formentera
residents— which had the support of all the Formentera political parties. The administration has
also contacted the president of the Govern Balear in Palma in order to facilitate dialogue on the
matter.




